
 

   

With Sympathy 

 In accordance with Level 5 Covid 

Restrictions, the Parish Office, 

Árus Lorcáin is temporarily closed 
 
 

If you require assistance or have any 

enquiries including the booking of 

Anniversary Masses, please phone  

Fr. Padraig at 0402-32294 or  

Fr. David on 0402-32196 0r email 

office@arklowparish.ie 

 

Lent 

LET’S LIVE LENT: BRINGING THE GOSPEL TO LIFE 

Five Pastoral Conversations on Zoom.  Presented by a team from the Office for Evangelisation and the Diocesan Liturgical 

Resource Centre. Tuesdays 16 Feb, 23 Feb, 2 Mar, 9 Mar and 16 Mar 2021 at 8.00 p.m. Full details including booking 

information shortly 

Trocaire Lenten Campaign 2021 

This year Trocaire’s Lenten Campaign will focus on exploring the Impact of Conflict on Families in South Sudan. This Lent, we 

learn more about the suffering of people who have lost their homes and loved ones to war, and how they are rebuilding their 

lives through love, friendship and solidarity. Parish resources are now available at Parishes - Resources | Trócaire 

(trocaire.org) 

Youth Initiatives 

Faithfest Online 

Faithfest is back!! Join us for an evening of games, music, workshop, chats and prayer.  Faithfest will take place 5 March from 

6:30 – 8:30 online. You can register online using this link: https://forms.gle/DwKDsXCuTornHFYA8.  For more information 

email: faithfest@dublindiocese.ie 

YCD Connected – Bringing Young People Together 

The Young Church Dublin invite you to join our connected group for Young Adults (20’s 30’s) We meet online every 

Wednesday, from 8.00-9.00pm for some time of fellow, reflection on Scripture and prayer together. It provides an 

opportunity to connect in with other young adults in a community of faith. For more information please email: 

kirsten.mahon@dublindiocese.ie 

 

Due to the current COVID situation and restrictions 

The Legion of Mary invite you to PRIVATELY recite 

a "Rosary of Reparation" to the Sacred Heart of Jesus, 

for a period of 40 Days from Saturday, 9th  

January,  2021 until Shrove Tuesday,  

16th February 2021. 

All it involves is committing to praying and 

meditating on the 5 Sorrowful Mysteries of the Rosary 

in reparation to the Sacred Heart of Jesus  

for the 40 days 

Please invite family and friends to join with us. 

 

Welcome to Our New Archbishop 

“Rather than being focused short-sightedly on the glory of the past, and the magnificent 

institutions which our sisters and brothers before us built – old wineskins, to use the  

Lord’s phrase – we need to accept the responsibility of mission as we experience it now. 
It is how we embrace this mission that is going to make the difference. We can only do 

this together.  Walking together is the way of community. " 

 
We welcome and hold in prayer our new Archbishop Dr. Dermot Farrell, who began his ministry among us last 

Tuesday. 
 

Feast of Our Lady of Lourdes 

Thank you for joining us via webcam or radio at this time. We eagerly await an easing  

of restrictions to allow us to worship together in church safely. 

 

You can contribute your donation by pressing the donate button on the parish web page  

or by dropping your donation into the shrine box in church. 
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